
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 9 - 10th November 2017 
Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of Term -  Wednesday 20th December.  Closing  at 

1.40pm 

First Day of Term -  Thursday 3rd January 

Dates for your Diary -                                                                                  

Friday 17th November -  Children in Need. Full non-

uniform for a voluntary monetary donation                 

Tuesday 21st November - Year 1 & Year 2 parents          

information session @ 9.00am                                      

Saturday 2nd December -  PA Christmas Fayre                                                                 

Tuesday 5th December -  Year 1 Year 2 parents         

information session @ 9.00am                                  

Thursday 7th December - Bedtime Stories  6pm -  7pm                         

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Jumper Day              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch                         

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending  the 10th  Novem-

ber 2017 was Koalas Class with 97.9% attendance. Well done 

to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Koalas  97.9% 

Dolphins 97.7% 

Unfortunately 7 classes did not reach our  96% target:  

Bumblebees 95.9% 

Starfish 95.9% 

Pandas 94.7% 

Meerkats 93.7% 

Turtles  91.4% 

Ladybirds 81.5% 

Butterflies 80.7% 

Overall attendance was 92.3% which is below our 96% target. 

This Week’s News -  

Thank you to everyone who sent in donations for the Parent Association’s Christmas Fayre, it was lovely to see all of the   

children and staff dressed in colourful clothes today. We have received a good selection of items to help towards making this 

event another successful one. If you have any further donations you would like to bring into school please take them to Mrs 

Reader in the school office. 

We were honoured to be visited today by Don, a war veteran and Mr Newlyn. They both attended this morning’s                

Remembrance Assembly where Don talked about some of his experiences and showed the children his medals as well as 

some of his military kit.  We are very grateful for the  opportunity for our  children to meet  someone who was  part of such a 

historically important time for our country.   

Please visit our Facebook page to see the fantastic poppy wreaths that the children made for our Remembrance                

celebration.  

Today I was informed by a member of the PA that last week’s firework display raised a profit of around £1,600 for Hadleigh 

Infants and Nursery School. I would like to again thank everyone who was involved in making the event such a success.    

What’s on the Menu next week?  

Monday: Oven Baked Chicken Chunks or Fluffy      

Omelette  with Chips & Peas 

Tuesday: Lasagne or Quorn Lasagne with 1/2 Jacket 

Potato  

Wednesday: Roast Pork or Roasted Quorn Fillet with 

Roast Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, Green Beans,     

Carrots & Gravy  

Thursday: Sausage Roll or Veggie Sausage Roll with 

Mashed Potatoes & Beans 

Friday: Fish or Veggie Burger in a Bun with Baby Baked 

Potatoes & Salad 

Achievers of the Week - 

Ladybirds: Teddy B    Bumblebee: Hannah H   Butterflies:  Charlie F 

Starfish: Sofia R    Dolphins: Arthur L    Turtles: Jayden H 

Meerkats: William D    Koalas:  Riley H     Pandas: George H 


